FEEDBACK FROM THE FRIENDS AND FAMILY TEST SURVEY

RESULTS SO FAR

	EXTREMELY LIKELY
	LIKELY
	NEITHER LIKELY OR UNLIKELY
	UNLIKELY
	EXTREMELY UNLIKELY
	DON'T KNOW


   908              188          13           14              13                 4
COMMENTS FROM PATIENTS IN MAY 2018

Everyone is amazing – I always feel looked after
Excellent nurses and health care assistants – I am so very grateful to them with my recent incident

We are so lucky to have a wonderful, friendly health centre

Quick efficient service – thank you

Extremely pleased with help and service provided

Good friendly service

Very satisfied

Can’t get an appointment with a doctor. You say telephone at 8.30am then it takes you 10 minutes or more to answer

Brilliant!

The receptionist was very, very helpful. Excellent surgery all round. Thank you

Very caring and professional service. Thank you

Very good – great receptionists

Excellent reception staff – really understanding. Great service for us holiday makers. Thank you

Possibly need some books or magazines for older children.

The reception staff were amazingly helpful with our son. We were on holiday too – thank you so much

Everybody at the practice is brilliant

The Braunton practice is doing its best so we should and not moan!

Brilliant team of nurses

COMMENTS FROM THE PRACTICE 
Thank you to all those patients who have taken the time and trouble to complete this survey which the Department of Health requires us to run throughout the year on a continuous basis.

We appreciate it can be difficult to get an appointment and particularly around the bank holiday weekends. Some appointments are available to book on-line but there are plenty of others that can only be booked by contacting us. We work tirelessly to provide patients with the best possible service and I am afraid that sometimes there might be a bit of a wait to get through on the telephone at 8.30am but we will never turn any patient away. If you ask to be seen today, even if we have no appointments left, a doctor will telephone you and then arrange to see you later that day, or book you an appointment on another day, give you advice or leave you a prescription for you to collect whichever is the most appropriate for your needs.

During the week leading up to the Spring bank holiday weekend 20 patients booked an appointment to see a GP and failed to turn up or to tell us that they were unable to keep the appointment. Please help us by keeping your appointment or let us know if you cannot - even if it is at the very last minute.

Thank you very much for all the lovely comments – the whole team really appreciates them. 
Sue Bennett, Practice Manager
